
Library Programming Policy 
 
The Kaukauna Public Library offers informational, educational, and entertainment programs for 
people of all ages. Programming at the library is reflective of the mission, vision, and values of 
the library.  
 
Unless explicitly stated as an independent program in an event description, caregivers must 
remain with children under the age of six for library programs per our Unattended Child Policy.  
Adults over the age of eighteen (18) attending programs marketed specifically for youth (birth to 
17) must have a minor in attendance with them to participate in a program, specifically in the 
space where the program is being held.  
 
Behavior during library programming is subject to the Appropriate Use Policy. Individuals who 
are disruptive or who demonstrate behaviors which violate the policy may be asked to leave 
library programming. Respect and courtesy of presenters is expected behavior while attending 
library programs.  
 
The Library has a Photography and Film Policy, which does indicate that library staff may 
photograph and record programs and events for publicity and promotional purposes. Those 
who do not wish to be photographed or recorded will have their wishes respected, but must 
inform library staff or the presenter. As a courtesy, the library asks that individuals participating 
in programs or events not film staff or presenters without their verbal consent.   


